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Application 2022/1962/P 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I refer to my objection to the proposed development of 61 Redington Road NW3. 
 
As I explained in my first objection 

 . I’m in complete agreement with the other 
apartment owners who have pointed out that the applicant has not taken our 
objections seriously . It seems to me that they haven’t considered the impact on my 
property which is the garden flat absolutely next door to the proposed development . 
The applicants and I share a common hedge which is the demarcation of both 
properties and the garden in front of my flat is my freehold land . The plans can be 
found online. Also the proposal will definitely affect the light into the garden and my 
living room as the over development will come past the building line of my home. 
 
It does seem inevitable that the planned development will have some impacts and I 
request that no decision be made on the application until these matters have been 
properly assessed. I would be very amenable to provide access to my property in 
order for an  investigation to be done. 
 
I would appreciate a confirmation of receipt of this objection and that the council and 
applicants are considering our objections. I did not receive any confirmation to my 
first objection. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Carolyn Mitchell 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


